
 
 

September 23, 2022 
 
 
Ambrosia Café      TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL:  linai86@yahoo.com  
Attn:  Hassan Naser, CEO & Co-Founder 
Attn:  Lina Ismael 
 
REFERENCE:   Planning & Zoning Commission Meeting Date: 09/ 20/ 2022; Denial of Special Use Permit 

(SUP) for Property Located at 15375 Addison Road, that is currently zoned Local Retail 
(LR), to allow a restaurant. Case 1849- SUP/ 15375 Addison Road 

 
Dear Hassan Naser & Lina Ismael: 
 
This letter shall serve as notice that your Appeal Request has been received and considered filed today.  I 
will send an Appeal Application Form for you to complete and return to me early next week.  All 
documentation submitted as a part of Case 1849-SUP/15375 Addison Road along with your email request 
and Appeal Application Form will be presented to the City Council at the Tuesday, October 11, 2022 City 
Council Meeting for action.  The Public Hearing Notice will appear in the Dallas Morning News on the 
Sunday, September 25, 2022 issue. 
 
I will be in contact with you early next week.  Should you have any further questions, please don’t 
hesitate to contact Development Services Staff or me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Town of Addison, Texas 
 
 
Irma G. Parker, City Secretary 
 
Cc: City Attorney Whitt Wyatt 
 Interim City Manager Hamid Khaleghipour 
 Ken Schmidt, Development Services Director 
 Lesley Nyp, Development Manager 
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